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Work performed this Quarter 
Iowa—During the first part of this Quarter Tina Greenfield attended a meeting with FHWA in 
Washington and worked on administrative tasks such as compiling the Third Quarterly Report.  
After receiving comments from FHWA on the draft Concept document, she worked with 
Mixon/Hill to get the changes completed and reviewed the electronic Section 508 versions of the 
document.  The final Concept of Operations documents were submitted to FHWA on January 31, 
2008.   During the remainder of the quarter Tina attended two Phase-3 follow-up conference 
calls and worked on the budget revision. 
 
Indiana—Bill Cornett attended the first Phase-3 follow-up conference call and webcast. 
 
Illinois—Dean attended the two Phase-3 follow-up conference calls.  
 
Ohio—Scott attended the first Phase-3 follow-up conference call and webcast. 
 
 
Work to be accomplished in next Quarter 
 
Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, and Ohio will continue to monitor the Phase 3 activities and participate as 
required. 
 
 
Problems encountered or anticipated 
 
Iowa – There have been budget problems concerning the contractor’s fixed fee which will 
hopefully be resolved soon. 
 
Indiana – None encountered or expected. 
 
Illinois – None encountered or expected. 
 
Ohio – None encountered or expected. 
 
 
Accomplishment support of goals of FHWA 
Through the Project Team’s involvement in the Clarus Regional Demonstration this quarter, 
they have helped support FHWA’s goals of safety, mobility, and global connectivity by 
submitting  the Concept of Operations final report.  Some of the themes mentioned in the report 
have been incorporated into the Phase 3 tasks.   
 


